
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
October 5, 2020 
  
 
 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: 

 
A WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION IS PLANNED FROM: 
10 p.m. Tuesday, Oct. 13 through 2 a.m. Wednesday, Oct. 14. 

 
 

This interruption is needed so that crews can tie in new a new water line as part of the ongoing 
construction project on NM 6 (Main Street Bridge) crossing the Rio Grande. 
 
If you are affected, your water service will be restored after this time. If you notice any debris in your 
water when service is restored, please "flush" your lines by running a kitchen sink faucet or bathtub 
faucet for about 5 minutes to clear them. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience during construction. 
 
 
Contacts for more information: 
Shawn Romero 
FNF Construction, Inc. 
(505) 269-8881 
 
Scott White 
Village of Los Lunas 
Water/Sewer Division Supervisor 
(505) 363-1235 
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